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Comments: This letter serves to voice my strong opposition to granting a special use permit allowing preliminary

efforts 

involving geotechnical investigations preceding the building of a new reservoir in the Homestake Valley.

The building of roads and drilling of holes will have a major impact on the wetlands and trees in the path of

 the invasive investigations. We must preserve the Holy Cross Wilderness, it's waters, trees , and wildlife.

Thank you. 


